2013 DECEMBER 7 - NO GO ON CANADA’S 150TH ANNIVERSARY LOGOS
OTTAWA CITIZEN

There is a more meaningful way to mark Canada's 150th anniversary than through logos.
Why not retain the Queen and her successors as head of the Commonwealth, while proclaiming Canada's Governor General to be our official head of state? 

He or she could continue to be nominated by the prime minister of the day, but with a two thirds majority confirmation required by Parliament to ensure broad multi-party support. Such an arrangement would strike a proper balance between the preservation of our national heritage and our evolution from a British colony to a fully sovereign country.

Surely, a 150 year old nation is mature enough to choose its own head of state.
Tony Manera
 
